








































 
 

BARRABA RUGBY UNION FOOTBALL CLUB 
PO BOX 159 BARRABA NSW 2347 

PH: 0267821812    FAX: 0267821961 
 

Barraba Rugby Report 2016. 
 
A great year for Barraba Rugby in 20I6 with increased player interest and a renewed 
energy and vigor around the club. 
 
Firstly we would like to congratulate the Pirates club on winning the premiership and 
the club championship. 
 
Congratulations to all other clubs who were successful in finals and our Central 
North executive, who kept the ship smooth sailing and a special thanks to our 
referees and officials for the season. 
 
Congratulations to our junior sides on a fantastic year of rugby culminating in grand 
final success for both the 16s and 18s sides. 
 
Our first and reserve grade were competitive, with the reserve grade making into to 
the finals. 
 
Farrar played under our Barraba banner again, and this seemed to work well with 
Barraba players getting good exposure. This certainly gives more players exposure 
to consistent rugby. 
 
We believe in maintaining the current tiered competition has helped maintain us as a 
competitive smaller Club. It certainly maintains more interest from a club with less 
player numbers. 
 
The first-grade finals concept this year seemed to work, as with any new concept 
they need analysing after the year. 
 
Finally. I congratulate the Zone executive for having "The future of Zone' brain 
storming meeting. 
 
I believe we are blessed to have such a committed rugby enthusiast within our ranks 
as Garry- Walsh. 
 
We look forward to the 2017 season. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Barraba Rugby President 
Stephen Peake 
















